
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: December 9, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:   HVAC Repair Stevenson

I would like an opportunity to share at the December 9, 2024 Committee of the 
Whole meeting information on an HVAC equipment repair for Stevenson High 
School. The two pumps in the cooling tower at Stevenson are beginning to fail. 
This cooling tower delivers air conditioning to a large portion of the building such 
as the cafeterias, counseling office, band room, and other spaces in the western 
portion of the building. 

Carl Roberts, Supervisor of Maintenance, elicited quotes for parts and labor for 
this project. We are recommending Systemp Corporation, in Rochester Hills, 
Michigan as the low responsible bidder with a bid of $59,822.37. While there was 
a company with a lower total dollar quote, this company listed several exclusions 
and did not do a site visit prior to quoting the project. Systemp is a company that 
has completed many successful projects in the district. This project will be funded 
through the Sinking fund. 

Please include this item on the agenda.  Thank you.
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